February 2, 2011

Mpr. lain Fisher, California Public Utilities Commission
Mr. Greg Thomsen, Bureau of Land Management

¢/o Dudek Engineering

605 Third Street

Encinitas, CA 92024

Re: Proposed Tule Wind Power Project

Dear Bureau of Land Management and California Public Utilities Commission:

As a “Green Realtor,” I have had experience in surveying properties for potential “Green” real estate projects. |
believe that the government agencies should approve the EIR for the Tule Wind Power Project because the
project will provide the San Diego region with many benefits.

The Project is located in a remote area and will produce clean energy for local residents. Jobs will be created
and tax revenues will help the city. I strongly feel that we need to commit to renewable energy now.

I am also the organizer of Escondido Green Drinks and have met many other members and environmentalist
who support renewable energy, specifically wind power. Tule Wind Power Project is the ideal opportunity to
reduce environmental impacts. The draft EIR should be approved so that the project can move forward.

Sincerely,

William L Parks

Owner

Phoenix Energy and Construction
1046 Buena Vista Dr.

Vista,CA, 92081
Lamar@phxenergy.info



